
 

M E M O R A N D U M 

 
TO:   Mayor and City Council  
 
FROM:  Brett Lenart, Planning Manager   
 
SUBJECT:  312 Glendale, Hillside Memory Care 
 
DATE:   March 29, 1017 

 

Earlier this month, City Council rescinded its January resolution that referred the 312 Glendale – 
Hillside Memory Care Site Plan to Planning Commission.  Between January and this month’s 
action, additional information was provided to the Planning Commission in response to 
discussion of the petition.  This additional information is attached to this Legistar file for 
Council’s reference but has not been discussed by Planning Commission as the item was 
removed from their agenda. 

If you have questions or would like additional information, please contact me. 

 

Cc: File 


